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SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

Balsall Common Fun Run 
Notice of Temporary Road Closures 

 

The Council gives notice under Sections 14 and 15 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 
1984 (as amended by the Road Traffic (Temporary Restrictions) Act 1991) and in 
accordance with the Road Traffic Regulation (Special Events) Act 1994, being satisfied 
that all traffic should be restricted or prohibited to ensure that the following event can be 
undertaken in safety: 
 
Reason for restriction: Balsall Common Fun Run. 
 
Date(s) and time(s) when restriction will apply: Sunday 14th September 2025 from 
11.30hrs to 14.00hrs. 
 
Event Contact: Mr G Heaps - 07960 199 184. 
 
Location of closures: 
 

1. Gypsy Lane - From the Heart of England School front entrance to Alder Lane.  
2. Holly Lane - From Alder Lane to Frog Lane.  
3. Frog Lane - For its entire length.  
4. Balsall Street East - From Holly Lane to Needlers End Lane.  
5. Needlers End Lane - For its entire length.  
6. Station Road - From Needlers End Lane to Kemps Green Road.  
7. Station Road - From Balsall Street East to Burberry Grove.  
8. Kemps Green Road - For its entire length.  
9. Asbury Road - For its entire length and to the rear entrance of Heart of England 

School . 
 
Alternative routes for traffic will be managed locally when the event is underway. Access 
for emergency services will be maintained through the restriction. Pedestrian access to 
all properties within the restriction and access through the restriction will be maintained 
along defined routes throughout the period of closure.  
 
PAUL TOVEY 
Head of Highway Management  
Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council 
Manor Square, Solihull, B91 3QB 
tro@solihull.gov.uk  
  
 
29 August 2025 
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